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USDA Extends Application 
Deadline for Cooperative 
Agreements To Fund 
National Animal Identification 
System Outreach and 
Education Efforts
The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) today 
extended the application deadline to Jan. 31, 2008, for 
cooperative agreements that would fund outreach and 
education on the National Animal Identification System 
(NAIS) among small and economically disadvantaged 
producers.
  When finalized, the cooperative agreements could 
distribute $1.8 million, as available, for cooperative 
agreements through 1890 historically black colleges 
and universities, Hispanic serving institutions, 1994 
tribal land-grant colleges and universities as well as 
tribal organizations working in partnership with 
community based organizations.
  The request for proposals (RFP) can be found at 
www.grants.gov.  The RFP provides more detail about 
the cooperative agreements, including the process for 
developing and submitting proposals and the amount

of funding available.  USDA encourages all interested 
organizations to submit proposals for consideration 
before Thursday, Jan. 31, 2008.  Additional informa-
tion about the NAIS program, along with a link to the 
RFP, is available at www.usda.gov/nais.

Note to Stakeholders:  Stakeholder announcements 
and other APHIS information are available on the 
Internet.  Go to the APHIS home page at http://www.
aphis.usda.gov and click on the “Newsroom” button.  
For additional information on this topic, contact Joelle 
Schelhaus at (301) 734-0595 or visit the NAIS Web 
site at www.usda.gov/nais.

The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) prohibits discrimina-
tion in all its programs and activities on the basis of race, color, 
national origin, age, disability, and where applicable, sex, marital 
status, familial status, parental status, religion, sexual orientation, 
genetic information, political beliefs, reprisal, or because all or part 
of an individual’s income is derived from any public assistance 
program. (Not all prohibited bases apply to all programs.) Persons 
with disabilities who require alternative means for communica-
tion of program information (Braille, large print, audiotape, etc.) 
should contact USDA’s TARGET Center at (202) 720–2600 (voice 
and TDD). To file a complaint of discrimination, write to USDA, 
Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W. , 
Washington , D.C. 20250–9410 , or call (800) 795–3272 (voice) or 
(202) 720–6382 (TDD). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and 
employer. 

United States Department of Agriculture       •       Animal and Plant Health Inspection Service       •       Safeguarding American Agriculture


